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Hainford Newsletter 
 Well the summer has certainly arrived now! After a very hot week, I would like to say well done to all 
children and staff for all the amazing work, attitude and enthusiasm displayed throughout the school. It 
has been lovely to see children participating in after-school clubs, sports events, trips and within class 
and looking to try something different this half-term.  
Please keep an eye on our, ‘Dates for your Diary’ section as events come thick and fast at this time of 
year. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the office. 
 
Harnser Football  

 
. 
Well done to all players from Frettenham, St Faiths and Hainford who participated in this week’s 7-a-
side football event. The matches were played in a great spirit and with plenty of goals and great goal 
keeping.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hainford VC Primary School 
Hope, Compassion & Responsibility 
Newton Road 
Hainford 
Norwich   
NR10 3BQ 
Head of School: Mr Paul Cross 
Telephone: 01603 898359 
Email: office@hainford.norfolk.sch.uk 

Web: www.harnserfed.co.uk 
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Let’s Celebrate! 

 
Attendance Awards 
School Target: 98% 

The year so far: 96.5% 

 
Alterations/Updates in blue 

June 
21st Class2 trip to the Roman ruins at Caister 
23rd Yr3/4 Nebula Cricket Event at Horsford – (letters given out this week)  
WB 26th KS2 City Sports (selected pupils only) 
28th to 30th Aylsham High School Induction (year 6s) 
30th Nebula KS2 Spelling Bee (selected children only) - letters to be sent out next week  
 
July 
4th New reception intake transition 2pm 
10th Imagine a Story celebration at Norwich Puppet Theatre – Mrs Grigg’s English group to attend pm 
only  
12th from 12pm Family picnic and sports day. 
14th Class 3 day trip to How Hill (letters sent out 16.06.23) 
21st Final day of term and Leaver’s Assembly at 9:15am 
 

Summer Holidays 24th July up to and including Tuesday 5th September 
September 
4th INSET 
5th INSET  
Wed 6th School reopens for a new school year 

Thank you for all of your support 
 

June 16th Star Award Values Award 
Humility and Core Values 

Class 1 Jude – a great attitude to learning Millie – being kind and seeing the best 
in others 

Class 2 Jack – sharing his great ideas in his 
writing 

Tallulah – always being trustworthy  

Class 3 
 

Archie W – fantastic work on his 
timetables and handwriting 
Alfie C – great work on his joined 
handwriting 
Louie -  great work on his joined 
handwriting 

Leopold – for displaying the school’s 
values 


